Cailbrl, 14.2. 63

Dear Reverend Bruce,

Thank you very much for your last letter, Indeed, I feel ashamed
towards with the fact that I did not fulfil my promise. Ny only
excuse is that I have been sipk aince More than a year, This fact
has prevented me from doing any real work,

I sm now willing very much to do the werk for the Symposium,
Please, can you tell me honestly when is the deadline? This will
oblige me to take this work into account in the midst of the many
duties I have to fulfil now,

Are you happy with the first Session of the Council is Rome? From
what I have read it se=ms to me that we are indeed in the border-
line of two different concepte ¢f the Church which are meant to
be unified, Let us hope anc pray that the Holy Spirit may guide

sil the Cripyngle;en Gyt Fattpountty!

Yours sincerely in Christ




